
December 2018 Update

In the month of December, Harvest House serviced 28 foster families, Alee Children’s 

Shelter, Latte Treatment Center, Sanctuary Incorporated of Guam and Serenity Shelter. 

The foster community joined together at our annual Christmas Celebration to enjoy 

carnival games, gingerbread houses, a catered meal and Christmas gifts. More than 200 

people donated gifts or volunteered their time to be a part of this event. Harvest House 

also received a total of $8,541.60 in monetary donations to help our ongoing efforts to love 

the foster children on Guam.

Christmas Celebration
Children were filled with anticipation during the days and weeks leading up to the Christmas 

event. Our hearts were full to see their smiles and hear their laughter as they experienced 

the festivities. They even got to see “snow”! This event might have been the very first 

positive Christmas memories for some of the children and teens. Thanks to everyone who 

made this day so special.



Thank you for partnering with us to service the island’s most vulnerable children. We 

hope you experience the abundant life that comes from knowing Christ this Christmas 

season. Merry Christmas from all of us at Harvest House!

“I have come that they may have life, and that they may have it more abundantly.” 

John 10:10

Future Goals
Please continue to pray with us and consider how you can be a part of the future goals for 

Harvest House: 

	 1) Full-time babysitting  – With a rotation of volunteers, Harvest House could
	       provide day-time care for foster children while their foster mom’s work.

	 2) Harvest Home  – We hope to build a place for our personnel to care for 
	       emergency-placed foster children.

	 3) Harvest Homes  – Our future goal is to expand into a village of Harvest Homes
	       and create an environment of faith, support, and love to every child.
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Community Shopping Day
Harvest House continues to reach out to community members in need through a monthly 

community shopping day. This month, we served over 50 community members with free 

household items and clothing. We are excited to have enough resources to give above and 

beyond our mission to serve the foster community.


